On 1/2/12, 5:39 PM, "tiffanyanderson" <tiffanyanderson@me.com>
wrote:

Dear Trudy,

Hey Trudy it's me Tiffany. I am under the belief that I can write
to you I just cant bring up the topic of the investigation. I
find it funny. Those who were interviewed do not follow the
rules. Those who wanted to get ahead went into our managers
office with doors closed and talked about their experience, with
promotions to follow. I re-injured my post surgical knee and
ended up with some kind of exposure internally. I was extremely
sick for a few months. Then they tried to fire me. I had to quit
school for a few months. I start back up next week. I am pretty
excited. I am taking a science class. Humphrey's does not offer
many science classes. I begged Dr. Khan to teach a science class.
I am stoked. A few months ago my employer tried to fire me. I
still don't know what the outcome will be from that. I have
decided that I am going to write a book. I am going to take a few
book writing seminars, figure out the legalities so I do not get
sued and find a way to capitalize on my experience.

I hope you enjoyed the holidays. I was extremely sick. My grandma
who had Christmas every year at here house sin e I can remember
was hospitalizes and still is. I just stayed in bed all wek. I am
not sure if my immune system is trashed do to my surgery.

My boyfriend worked for Apple for the last five years, Two weeks
prior to Steve Job's passing away. Apple started to downsize and
a few guys on his team were laid off.

This has been a sad time.
Trudy,

I truly hope I did not get you i any trouble. I hope this year
brings you joy and happiness. I plan to stick through school and
look for some-typeof stable employment. I am afraid to go to work
anymore it does not appear if I get sick injured and the stress
is just too much.

Maybe when I get out of there we can have a lunch together. I
would like that.



Take care,

Sincerely,
Tiffany Anderson



